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	Attention Juniors
Grade 11 college-bound students should plan to take the SATs at Berlin High School either on May 7th or June 4th.  The registration “regular” deadline for the May SATs is Friday, April 8th…Late registration will be accepted from April 9-22, 2011.  The registration for the June SATs is May 6th.  The cost for the SAT is $47.  Registrations should be completed online by going to www.collegeboard.com.  When students register online they receive immediate confirmation and test center assignment.  They may print or make corrections on their admissions ticket as well.  The high school code for BHS is: 070020 and the test center code is: 07-115
Most colleges and universities, as well as the NCAA Clearinghouse require that official SAT scores be sent to them directly by College Board.  When students register online, they are allowed to choose up to four schools to receive their scores from College Board for no cost. 
 If this is not done during registration or if more schools need scores sent, an additional fee is required.  SAT scores will not be printed on the BHS transcript.

	The BHS School Counseling Dept. supports the high school’s mission to help all students ACHIEVE – the following events will take place:
Week of March 28th – Grade 11 students develop schedules for 2011-2012 school year.

Week of April 4th – Grade 10 students develop schedules for 2011-2012 school year.

Week of April 11th – Grade 9 students develop schedules for 2011-2012 school year

April 18-22 – Spring Break

April 8th-deadline for SAT signup for May 7th. 

	JUNIOR & SENIOR ATHLETES

Students who plan to participate in Division I or Division II intercollegiate athletics during their freshman year in

college must complete an NCAA Initial Eligibility Clearinghouse form. Students should register at the end of their junior year. Prospective student-athletes should access the registration materials online at www.ncaaclearinghouse.net. From the home page, click on “Prospective Student-Athletes,” which will

link the user to the necessary information. Once the online registration is complete, the student must notify the Guidance secretary so that their transcript will be mailed in June.
NOTE TO PARENTS: Beginning with the Class of 2011 (current grade twelve), general level courses will no longer

be acceptable as core courses by the NCAA Clearinghouse, making students ineligible for Division I or Division II

athletic participation.
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	 JUNIOR DUES & PROM INFO
Junior class dues for all 4 years are $66.  Dues through junior year ($41) must be paid in full before you buy your prom ticket.   Make checks payable to BHS Class of 2012 and turn them in to Ms DeLaura (rm 206) or Ms Koladicz-Evans (rm 234).

Junior prom will be May 14 at the Aqua Turf Club, 6:30 - 11pm.  Prom tickets will be $60 per person and will be sold April 25 - May 6 during lunches and after school.
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For students interested in improving their test scores for the SAT’s offered June 4th at Berlin High School, Revolutions Prep will be offering classes at BHS starting April 16th for the June 4th test. You can register by going to www.revolutionprep.com or by calling 1-877-738-7737.


	BHS School Counselors


Deborrah Ramirez – Director

dramirez@berlinschools.org
828-6577X 163

Karen Crawford – Counselor

kcrawford@berlinschools.org
828-6577 X 137
Dom DelConte - Counselor

ddelconte@berlinschools.org
828-6577 X 162
Andrea Maule – Counselor

amaule@berlinschools.org
Patricia Pires – Counselor

ppires@berlinschools.org
828-6577 X 161

Jill Taradeina– Intern
jtaradeina@berlinschools.org
828-6577 X161
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Dear Parents/Guardians of Senior Students:

As we draw closer to graduation, we would like to take this opportunity to provide you with information pertinent to the commencement and the activities leading up to it. The following is a schedule of senior events:
Saturday
May 21

Senior Ball, St. Clements Castle

 7:00-11:30 p.m.

Wednesday
May 25

Academic Awards Night


 7:00 p.m.

Thu, Fri, Sat
June 2, 3, 4
Senior Class Play



 7:00 p.m.
Wednesday
June 8

Spring Sports Awards Night


 7:00 p.m.

Mon-Mon
June 6-13
Final Exams for seniors periods 1 &2 only   At discretion of teacher


Thursday
June 9

Yearbook Assembly



 7:25 a.m.

Thursday
June 9

Senior Breakfast


        Following assembly

Thursday
June 9

Scholarship Night



 7:00 p.m.
Friday

June 10
Senior Class Outing, Mountain Ridge

 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.

Monday
June 13
BOE Mtg. “Senior Night”@BHS, LMC
 7:00 p.m.

Tuesday
June 14
Final Exams for Periods 7 & 6

Wednesday
June 15
Final Exams for Periods 5 & 4

Thursday
June 16
Final Exams for Period 3


  7:40 – 9:40 a.m.


Thursday
June 16
Graduation Rehearsal - Auditorium

10:00 – 11:30 a.m.


Thursday
June 16
Cap/Gown Distribution/Accountabilities AGym 1:00 p.m.–2:30 p.m.


Sunday

June 19
Graduation at Welte Auditorium, CCSU
    1:30 p.m.


Sunday

June 19
Parents’ All Night Graduation Party

8:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.
Beginning Tuesday, May 31, a list will be made available to seniors in the main office to request extra tickets for graduation (please note, handicap seating is at the rear of the front half of Welte Auditorium, not in the front of the section). Each graduate will receive five tickets and extra tickets will be made available upon reasonable request.

Parents have been working very diligently this entire school year to provide our graduating class with a party that students will hold as a lasting memory.  It is our hope and the hope of the parent committee that we would have 100% attendance by all of the seniors.  Please encourage your senior to attend this traditional event.

Up to this point our seniors have enjoyed a very productive and successful year. The class as a whole has been cooperative in working with their class advisors, teachers, and administrators. It is our sincere hope that this spirit will continue as we complete the school year.  Graduates should be dressed in proper attire for the commencement ceremony. Suggestion: boys wear a collared shirt and girls wear a dress, skirt or dress slacks. Shorts, tank tops and sneakers are not permitted. Your help in encouraging your sons and daughters to participate in a dignified manner at this year’s graduation would be greatly appreciated. We look forward to seeing you at many of the senior events as we bring the year to a successful ending.
Matthew J. Harnett


Diane Cleary



Evelisa Mayette
Principal



Senior Class Advisor


Senior Class Advisor










